Dear SkillsUSA Georgia Advisors,

We are excited to provide more details around the SkillsUSA Championships for the 2021 Virtual National Leadership and Skills Conference! Please read below for important information about how you and your competitor(s) will access contest materials for the 2021 SkillsUSA Championships.

The SkillsUSA National Office will utilize the SkillsUSA Championships Hub (the same platform used during the State Leadership and Skills Conference) for access to all contest information.

When do I get access?
Competitors who advanced from the State Leadership and Skills Conference will receive an email on May 24 informing them that their previously created account on the SkillsUSA Championships Hub has been updated with their NLSC contest. Advisors who are tied to a contestant registration will receive an automated email asking them to activate their account on the SkillsUSA Championships Hub on May 24. Advisors must click the link contained within that email to authenticate and activate their account.

What do I get access to?
In their newly updated account, competitors will find their registered contest along with a NLSC Orientation Course. Advisors will find an advisor specific NLSC Orientation course that will guide them through what their student competitors will see and have access to.






Who should I contact if my account doesn’t have the correct contest or if I didn’t receive an automated email?
Competitors who don’t see the new NLSC contest and Orientations in their account should contact the SkillsUSA Customer Care Team by phone at (844)-875-4557 or by email at customercare@skillsusa.org. Please inform the Customer Care Team member handling your case that you already have an account and are requesting an update to your account. You will also be asked to confirm your registered contest.

Users who don’t receive the automated email asking them to activate their account should contact the SkillsUSA Customer Care Team by phone at (844)-875-4557 or by email at customercare@skillsusa.org. Please have another email address (preferably a personal email address) available when contacting the Customer Care Team.

Have more questions?
Review the NLSC Championships Hub Frequently Asked Questions Document for more details.

